
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 6/20/2012 3:49:24 PM
To: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Safety Leadership Conference 6/26/12: CPUC Information Alert

CPUC Information Alert - Safety Leadership Conference 6/26/12

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) is holding a Safety Leadership 
Conference:

When: June 26, 2012, 9:30 a.m. - noon

Where: CPUC Auditorium, 505 Van Ness Ave., San Francisco; also available in real-time and 
archived via video webcast at www.califomiaadmiii.com/cpuc.shtml.

What: The conference will focus on how Boards and Executive Leadership impact 
organizational success in the area of safety culture and safety practices and what Boards and 
Executive Leadership can do to address those organizational failures.

Who: The conference is free and open to the public. Please see the agenda at 
www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/events/SafetyLeadershipConference06262012.htm.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

**************************************************
Terrie Prosper
Director, News & Public Information Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Press Line: (415) 703-1366 
tdp@cpuc.ca.qov
Visit the CPUC on: Twitter | Face book
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